
A Message from the Dean 

Dear Donors,

We are reaching out today to thank you for your generosity 

to Red River College, our students’ success and your 

commitment to our Awards and Bursaries Program. 

While the College looks to celebrate the achievements of  

our students at this time of year, the awards will be presented 

differently to ensure the safety of our RRC community and  

to stop the spread of COVID-19. 

In lieu of gathering to celebrate these successes at our annual 

awards event, we would like to thank each donor for making 

awards and financial support possible for our Skilled Trades 

and Technology students. We are very fortunate to have  

such a vibrant College community and as a donor, you are  

an important part of who we are and how we continue  

to stay strong at this time.

Please visit our website to see a list of this year’s Skilled 

Trades and Technologies awards recipients.

We are forging new innovative paths to ensure our  

students can continue with their studies and their careers.  

We understand our graduates will play a crucial role in 

rebuilding Manitoba’s economy and their contributions  

to our workforce will be invaluable. 

Your support as donors, alumni and partners have helped 

us grow into the robust and agile training institution we are 

today, which has positioned us to meet this challenge head 

on and continue to help our students become leaders in their 

chosen fields. Thank you for your support of our students,  

the College and each other during this difficult time.

We recognize the profound impact that this uncertain time 

is having on your own family, your work and your business. 

It is why we will continue to work diligently to support our 

students in continuing their studies and doing what we can 

to help the community. We want to work together to support 

you the way you have always supported us.

Please stay safe and feel free to visit rrc.ca/coronavirus  

to learn about Red River College’s COVID-19 Student 

Emergency Fund and for the latest information on how  

the College is responding to this extraordinary situation.

Sincerely,

Derek Kochenash

Dean, School of Skilled Trades  
and Technologies

rrc.ca/skilledtrades
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